
CAM May 15/2022 Meeting

Meeting brought to order at 2:00 pm

April meeting minutes approved.

Treasurers report: Checking balance $3708.30

Expenses this month, Porta John $58.71

Deposits this month $900.00

From our last event Raffle $320.00

50/50 and donations $97.00

Dues $100.00

Vicky Wyckoff $383.00

Current membership 25 members

Field report, mowing is set up, for upcoming events.

Old business, the sign has been delayed, hopefully we have it
soon.

New business, web site problems are being addressed.

Show and tell, Doug Gast brought a top flight P51 that he bought
crashed



and parts for it for $100. After rebuilding the fuselage, fiber
glassing painting, and engine rebuilding he has a fine looking and
now flight worthy

P51. We are looking forward to seeing a maiden flight soon!

Several members went to the Joe Nall event, and reported back
that it was very impressive. We would encourage attending Joe
Nall in the Fall if

you are able.

Our Electric Fly in will be held May 21st.

Other events this year “War-birds” June 18th.

End of year event September 24th.

Meeting adjourned at 2:17pm.


